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WELCOME TO THE NEW YEAR OF PORTLAND PHOTOGRAPHIC SOCIETY 
FELLOWSHIP!!! 

 

Member News 

 

Jim Baker became a Fellow of the Photographic Society of America at the National meeting held 

here in Portland last week.!!  He received one of only four awarded this year.  The award is given 

for service to the Society and photographic excellence as demonstrated by awards and 

acceptances in the Society’s exhibitions.  Jim has belonged to the Society since 1976, he has 

served on committees such as the awards committee, the PhotoTravel Division, he was a 

columnist for the Journal for many years, and was on the Board of Directors for two terms.  This 

award is the culmination of years of good works for the organization and years of good 

photography for his soul.  Congratulations JIM.!!!  

 

Both Roland Smith and Jim Baker had acceptances in the exhibitions displayed at the meeting!!! 

Hard to come by – Good shooting. 

 

Paula Burgess wins First prize in The Architectural Photography competition for 2008!!!   “--my 

print of the Hollywood Theatre - "Hollywood Angel"-- won first place in the Architectural Heritage Center photo 
competition. The contest was called "Angels in the Architecture" and photographers were asked to submit prints 
of architectural details around Portland. The 1st, 2nd, and 3rd place photos plus 7 honorable mentions 

were chosen from 150 images.  What an honor for such a good Photograph.  Congratulations!! 

 

Pat Starr was one of three judges for the Oregon Salon of Photography at the Oregon State Fair. 

 

Marilyn Pitts, Rick Charlton, Jim Baker, Jerry Kohler, Paula Burgess and Pat Starr have been 

spending the last month or so preparing a new flyer for the club and revamping the Yearbook so that it 

is easier to get information from.  We hope you like what we did.  They are not quite finished yet but 

should be available mid month.   

 

Bob Baker has moved from NE Halsey to SE Holgate – see the roster for the new address. 

 
Other News 

 

1.)  The Columbia Council of Camera Clubs (4Cs to you) will have its annual Convention in 

Tacoma on September 26
th

 and 27th.  Moose Peterson will be the guest speaker.  He will speak 

on Saturday from 2:30 to 5.  Visit the website, save the date, send in your reservations!! 

www.Columbiacouncil.org. 

2.) The Cascade Chapter of PSA (Jim Baker again) will sponsor a SMALL PRINT 

COMPETITION.  This will be held in the King City Town Hall on the third weekend of 

September.  Acceptances will be due 10 days before the show opens, and you may enter four each 

of Color and Monochrome. 



3.)  The Oregon Blue book competition is on again this year.  Remember Adele Regnier won it a 

few years ago!!!  Lets have another PPS member do it again.  Here’s where you can get 

info/entry forms/etc.  www.oregon.bluebook@state.or.us.   Or phone 503-378-5199. 

 

 

(When you have News of members achievements please give me a call, or an e-mail and I’ll let 

everyone know. 

 

 

Here is the Schedule for the next two months.   

The yearbook will have a complete one so that you can plan your activities. 

 

September (First Monday is Labor Day)   Action Filled 

9/08 Projected Image Night 

 9/115 Print Night 

 Everyone go to the 4Cs Convention!!  Sept 26 and 27 in Tacoma. 

October  Topsy Turvy 

            10/06 Projected Image Night 

 10/13 John Chlopek  -- Adventures in the Arctic 

 10/20  Print Night 

 

2008-2009 Categories:  September – Action Filled.  October – Topsy-Turvy.  November – Food.  

December – Junk.  January – Blocks of Color.  February – Devotion.  March – Back 

Roads.  April – Cranes.  May – Doors and Windows.   

Good Hunting!! 

 

Marilyn Pitts is our new Field Trip Chair:      

She will be contacting us with scheduling and for more ideas  Some possibilities ----NorthWest 

Trek, the Reptile House in Tigard, Wildlife Safari in Roseburg, Wolf Haven, 

Buffalo Ranch in Gaston, or places yet to be imagined. 

 

   

Remember to sign up for refreshments – the list will be 

circulated at the first meetings of each division. 

 
 

 

Portland Photographic Society 

Member of Photographic Society of America 

(PSA) and Columbia Council of Camera Clubs (4Cs) 

President  ---  Rick Charlton 

Vice President  ---  Marilyn Pitts 

Secretary  ---  Susan Nunley 

Treasurer  ---  Jerry Kohler 

Print Chair ---  James Baker APSA/Mike Burgess 

Slide Chair ---  Rick Charlton,  Electronic Image Manager --- Paula Burgess 

Meeting Hall at All Saint’s Episcopal Church:    4033 SE Woodstock St. 

 First, second and third Mondays at 7:30-9:00 p.m. 

http://www.oregon.bluebook@state.or.us/

